
 
 
 
Media Statement 

 

SingTel bids for broadcast rights to EPL 
 

Singapore, 29 September 2009 -- Singapore Telecommunications Ltd (SingTel) today 
announced that it has submitted a bid for the broadcast rights to the English Premier 
League matches (August 2010 - May 2013). 

 
The bid is consistent with the company’s strategy to bring attractive content to SingTel 
customers for their entertainment.  
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